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Convention Support Grant
The submission period for the Convention Support
Grant has ended, and we look forward to sharing
the recipients with you soon!

Grant Open!
We are currently accepting submissions for the
Working Class Writer's Grant! Applications will be
accepted through September 30th, 2021. Click here
for more information.

SLF CHAPTERS
Did you know? The Chicago Chapter hosts
monthly co-writing sessions every 3rd Sunday from
11am-4pm CT. Check the official Meetup for
information on future meetings: Sign up here!

WELCOME NEW
STAFF
The SLF welcomes our
new librarian J.A.
Jablonski! A
self-professed word-
and information-nerd,
Jude has taught
professional and
academic writing to
undergraduate,
Master’s, and doctoral
students. Learn more about them here!

WEEKLY CO-WRITING
Co-writing sessions are held weekly on Saturdays
11-2pm central, with 10-15 minutes of introduction,
followed by 45 minutes of silent writing, done three
times, from beginning to end. Join the Facebook
group for more information.

MEMBERSHIP
Love what we do? Become a member today. Your
support helps us advance our mission.If you
have any questions about membership, email our
Outreach Coordinator at
newsletter@speculativeliterature.org
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